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HMarch <4, 1949.

D‘sr Leonard:

I have read witha interest your letter of March 18, and
that part of the Transamerica Annusal Heoort for 1948 entitled
"leserve Board Issue.”

I note what you say about seeing Horgan Craft in
Loe Angeles. I am enclosing copy of & lettasr which I sent to
Morgan just before receiving your letter. You will find it seif-
explanatory.

I can imagine how you feel about the Comptroller's
decision, but it should have been no surprise to you. It is the
kind of cooperstion which I have always expected, in spite of the
efforts of the new Chairman.

Larry has been up in the Northeast for & week, and will
not be back in the office until next Monday. Mr. Mclabe left a
week &ago last donday and is not expected back until April 5. 1
am leaving here the middle of next week, stopping in St. Louis and
Kansas City enroute to San francisco,where 1 expect to spend &t
least « few days. 4s you xnow 1 am spegking to the Commonwealth
Club on Priday, the eizhth, Things around the board are rstner
quiet. The weather has been springlike the iast day or two so 1
am looking forward to a weekend of golf.

I wilk hope to see you while I am in San Francisco.
#ith kindest persoual regards.

Sincerely yours,
ViEBire

Enclosure.
K. 5. Eccles.
Mr. Leonard Tomnsend,
c/o Mr. Agnew,
Federal heserve bank of San Francisco,
8an Fraencisco, California.
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